
                
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The Cline Chevrolet historic sign (photo below) 
remains intact, however, it is now difficult to view 
as a new building obstructs it from view.   

With funding of the Façade Improvement Grant, 
along with private funding, a new mural was 
painted to the left of the original mural by John 
Stromme and Eddie Johnson.   

The new mural images (right) were researched 
to depict an accurate representation of the 
period advertising for the then adjacent 
Chevrolet garage where the new building is 
located. 

 

 

New mural design Original stucco sign remnants 

The original garage (rear building) with a later addition of the 
red roof building to the left.  The red roof building obstructed 
the view of the Chevrolet sign until it was removed in 
preparation for the newly constructed Kaos building in 2014. 
 


